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Safer's

CATERPILLAR KILLER

NATURAL

Controls caterpillars, aphids, beetles,
whitefly and other listed insects

GUARANTEE: Soap

(Potassium Salts of  Fatty Acids) 20.0%
Pyrethrins........................ 0.2%

REG. No. 20561

P.C.P. ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC

Net Contents

1 L

Concentrate

Safer Ltd.,
Scarborough, Ont. M1B 2K4

DIRECTIONS FOR MIXING: Add 50 mL Sager's Caterpillar Killer
concentrate to 1 litre of water.  Stir thoroughly.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: Caterpillars, aphids, leafhoppers, earwigs,
beetles, whitefly: spray insects to wetting when they first
appear.  Repeat 10-14 days later if necessary.  May be used on
edible crops up to and including the day of harvest.  Wash fruits
and vegetables before using.



PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Product can cause
skin and eye irritation.  Avoid contact with skin and eyes.  Do
not apply to blossoms or when temperatures exceed 28 deg Celsius. 
This product is toxic to fish.  Do not apply where runoff is
likely to occur.  Do not contaminate streams, lakes or ponds.  Do
not reuse empty container.  Do not use on sweetpeas, nasturtiums
or delicate ferns.  Spinach and schizanthus may be sensitive to
topical foliar spraying.

FIRST AID: If on skin or in eyes flush affected ares thoroughly
with water.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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